
 

 

 
 

 

REQUEST FOR TENDERS 
Torngat Mountains Basecamp Infrastructure Upgrades (NGINF-120) 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government is seeking bids from qualified contractors to complete 
upgrades to the infrastructure located at Torngat Mountains Basecamp.  The works 
proposed under this Contract generally includes the sewage disposal system, wharf, 
helipad, burn pad, and long-term water supply, as well as any related electrical and 
mechanical work. 
 
The NG intends to begin and complete these upgrades during the 2025 season. 
 
Details for each tender can be found on MERX Canadian Public Tenders at: 
 
https://www.merx.com/solicitations/open-bids/TORNGAT-MOUNTAINS-BASE-CAMP-INFRASTRUCTURE-
UPGRADES-2025/0000289109?origin=0 

 

Bids are to be submitted online through MERX Canadian Public Tenders no later than 3:00 

p.m. (Atlantic Time) on April 18, 2025. 

 

The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut 
Government reserves the right to cancel this RFP. Proposals will be evaluated on the principles 
of value for money, which include an evaluation of the Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the 
Nunatsiavut Procurement Act. 
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